
 

 

NEWSLETTER 05th OCTOBER 2017NEWSLETTER 05th OCTOBER 2017NEWSLETTER 05th OCTOBER 2017   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

Week 6 
 

Monday 9th Oct 
 
Tuesday 10th Oct 
3-4pm Yr 4-6 
Football Club  
 
Wed 11th Oct 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
 
Thurs 12th Oct 
2pm Harvest 
Festival Assembly 
Kent Test Results 
 
Friday 13th Oct 
2:30pm Celebra-
tion Assembly 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 16th Oct 
 
Tuesday 17th Oct 
3-4pm Yr 4-6 
Football Club  
5pm Yr 6 SCAF 
 
Wed 18th Oct 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
 
Thurs 19th Oct 
 
Friday 20th Oct 
2:30pm Celebra-
tion Assembly 
 

 

Half Term 
23-27 October 

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

A massive thank you to all who  
supported the Macmillan Coffee 

morning, both suppling and eating 
the delicious cakes.  A total of 

£528 was raised for the charity. 

HOUSE POINTS  

UPDATE! 
 

Burgoyne:    165 

Connaught:    144 

Redoubt:        148 

Kearsney:       165 
Well done everyone! 

P.E. KIT 

Please ensure that your child has their P.E. 

kit at school everyday and only take it 

home at the end of each 

term for washing.  Please 

write their name on each 

piece of clothing. 

         Writer of the Week.. 
 

                    Nominations this week are: Prejuta, Riley, Shreeya, 
    Keira, Rojana, Kevin, Lareen & Angel. 
 

                         The winner this week is…  Kevin!! 
                                   Please turn over to read his work.   

HARVEST ASSEMBLY 
 

12th October 2017 at 2pm.   

This year our theme is ‘Caring for 

Others’ and we will be exploring 

’Fair Trade’ products and the 

 impact they can have on others.   

Each class will be leading a part 

of the festival.  Children have 

been asked to bring in  

contributions of dried food or 

tins.   All contributions will be 

donated to the Dover Foodbank.  

We look forward to seeing you 

there.  

New Website and Parent App! 

We are in the process of finalising the  

content of our new website.  Along with the 

site we will also be introducing a ‘parent 

app’ which will be available free for any 

parents using a smart phone.   

In preparation for its introduction, please 

ensure the school have an up to date  

mobile number and email address.   

If we have this information we will be able 

to update you on important dates, remind 

you of up and coming events and it will 

also enable you to book a convenient  

parents evening appointment online.  
 

Watch this space.   

           OUR SUPERSTARs! 
Our superstarsthis week are: Aamira, Keira, 

Rojana, Dipshika, Jason, Ikisha, Drishya, Caitlin, 
Niraj, Bianca, Chloe B, Sayesha, Kevin, Sophie, 

Ruby, Destan, Lily, Chloe O’R, 
 Pareesa, Rian & Oliver W. 

Well done! 

If you are still wanting to place an 

order for your child’s Tempest 

photo, please make sure you have 

them back to the school office by 

Wednesday, 11th October.  If you 

would like to order after this date, you will 

need to order directly online and there will be a 

late order fee to pay. 

LOST & FOUND 

Is your child missing an  

almost brand new pair of 

Lonsdale school shoes?  If so 

please contact the school 

office.  We also have quite a 

few items in our lost and found box. 
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